Dear Forensics Colleague, 

On behalf of the forensics program at Brunswick High School, we invite you to join us for Brunswick’s “New Kids On The Block” Tournament. This year’s event will be hosted by Brunswick High School on October 17, 2009. We believe that you’ll enjoy this year’s competition. 

The Novice Tournament seeks to be a low-key atmosphere, with quality competition, and we hope that you will take advantage of this year’s fresh faces and make the “New Kids On The Block” Tournament a great way to start out your novi’s seasons.  

We will begin competition at 9:00am.  Debaters in all categories will debate four, prelim rounds, and two elimination rounds for a total of six rounds for the day.  All other events will run as usual.  Student Congress is open to all levels of competition.

We hope that you plan on joining us for the “New Kids On The Block” Tournament. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us. We are working hard to make this an educational and stimulating event.

Sincerely,

The Brunswick High School Forensic Team

